
 

 

 

 

 

                                             

 

 

Infant Newsletter November 2024 
We had so much fun in infants this month! We worked on animals, dress up 

and spooky! The babies loved exploring the fall animal pictures and reading lots of 
books. We discovered that all the babies love lift the flap books, especially Karen 
Katz! 

This month is going to have lots of days off. Make sure you check the 
calendar to be sure we have school that day! We have Election Day coming up 
that we have off. Be sure to get out and vote!  

We have new friends joining us this month as well. We are so excited to 
welcome them to our class as others are moving up to young toddlers. We will 
miss our old friends but are so excited to make new ones!  

Please be sure to send your child with socks with grips or shoes. Not only 
can the floors get slick, but they can also be very chilly as the weather gets colder. 
Also check your child’s cubby to make sure to take any artwork home and that all 
their spare clothes are the appropriate size and season.  

As always, reach out to anyone on the infant team with any questions, 
concerns or comments!  

Ms. R, Ms. Catherine, Ms. Mel 


